
 
 
 
 

Centerline and Fog Line Striping Scheduled to Take Place in Newport on Sept. 10 
 
Centerline and fog line striping is tentatively scheduled to be conducted throughout 
Newport on Tuesday, Sept. 10 starting at 8 a.m., weather permitting.  The striping will 
take place on a number of high-use streets throughout the city. Work is expected to take 
place all day. 
 
No road or lane closures are expected due to this work, but vehicle, bicycle and pedestrian 
traffic are asked to take extra precaution when encountering areas with road work. 
 
In total, approximately 24 miles of streets in Newport will receive centerline or fog line 
striping, which is essential to safety measures by providing clear and visible lines, helping 
to reduce the risk of accidents. 
 
For questions regarding this project, please contact the City of Newport’s Public Works 
Department at 541-574-5874. 
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